
UNDERSTANDING 
OUR NATIVE BARRIER 
ISLAND LANDSCAPE 

 

Doug Tallamy, Author 
Nature’s Best Hope 

 

Monday April 22, 2024 
6:00pm-7:15pm 

Presentation with Q&A 
 

Join us at Town Hall, 2056 Middle Street, for Mr. Tallamy’s 
presentation or watch from home. 

 
To register, email Jessi Gress at jgress@sullivansisland.sc.gov 

 

Click here to join the zoom meeting.  
 

“In the past, we have asked one thing of our gardens: that they be 
pretty. Now they have to support life, sequester carbon, feed 

pollinators and manage water.” D. Tallamy 
 

 
Earth Day Lecture 

 
Sponsored by 

 
Town of Sullivan’s Island 

Tree Commission 

mailto:jgress@sullivansisland.sc.gov
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/76592060340?pwd=QIW7LM85giwmVdboxgHjFLpTRSFH4L.1

